
DINABANDHU ANDREWS COLLEGE 
GARIA, KOLKATA – 700084 

 

NOTICE 
DAC/N-07/2020-21, dated 31.05.2020 

 
Since savings profile of the employees could not be collected in the month of 
March, 2020 due to the extraordinary situation caused by COVID19, all 
employees are requested to please let the undersigned know whether they 
will continue with the existing system (Old) of Income Tax or opt for the new 
system.  
 
Further, it is necessary for the college administration to know the projected 
savings profile of the employees opting for the existing (old) system of 
Income Tax for the purpose of Tax deduction at Source (TDS) for the 
Assessment Year 2021-22. 
 
Under the circumstances, all the employees of Dinabandhu Andrews College 
are requested to please use the following link and kindly provide necessary 
information latest by 5th June, 2020. 
 

https://forms.gle/SvUAYstpUAtsgEzy9 

 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 
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